
From: Peter Rowbottom [mailto:]  

Sent: 15 January 2013 07:24 
To: Amanda Scarce 

Subject: Re: Overview & Scrutiny Board meeting 17th December 
 

Dear Amanda 

 

I need to ensure all members of the Scrutiny Board are updated ahead of the 21st 

January meeting. 

Please can you circulate this to all members, or if you do not have authority to do that 

I can e-mail all members directly myself. 

 

 

"The offences of offering cars for sale on the highway continues daily. 

It is important to point out that it is the responsibility of the Community Safety team 

to alter the behaviour of the business in terms of it's illegal practices. If just speaking 

to the business when an offence occurs is making no difference, then the council must 

use other actions. 

 

How soon is the negotiated solution mentioned in Bev Houghton's reply to the 

scrutiny board going to be put into practice? Presumeably until then the daily offences 

continue, and any motor trader throughout the district can also commit the same 

offences safe in the knowledge that BDC will take no enforcement action against 

them? 

 

Ultimately, whatever actions the Community Safety team have taken up to now have 

singularly failed to address the issue, which provides evidence of departmental 

failure." 

 

 

Thank you. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Peter Rowbottom 

 


